
City of Dallas 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

To- Mr. J. E. Curry 	 May 26, 1964 
Chief of Police 

Subject: Interview of Mrs. Mary Jane Robertson 
by Warren Commission. 

Sir: 

Arrangements have been made for Mrs. Mary Jane Robertson, employee of the 
Special Service Bureau, to contact Mr. Leon D. Hubert, Jr. at the United 
States Attorney's Office on May 28, 1964 at 12:30 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

W. P. Gannaway, Captain 
Special Service Bureau 
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The only reason you and I ore here is to assist the people of Dallas 
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